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102191 - Autistic spectrum disorder 
 
 
1 How many adults you have with a diagnosis of autistic spectrum disorder (any, although if 

there are separate statistics for Asperger's, HFA, LFA, they would be appreciated) in your 
area; 
 
We do not hold this information. 
 
The Surrey Autism Partnership Board, chaired by Surrey County Counci, may be able to 
provide this information. 
http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/adult-social-care/adults-with-learning-
disabilities/surrey-county-autism-project 
 

2 How many children;  
 
Please see Answer 1 
 

3 What diagnostic services are available to a) adults and b) children; 
 

a) Specialist referral to South London and Maudsley NHS Foundation Trust   
b) Diagnosis can be made by developmental pediatricians and Child and Adolescent 

Mental Health Services (CAMHS) 
 

4 What agencies or teams you have that work with autistic people, provide support/services, 
strategise, etc.  
 
NHS Surrey commission health service provision for autistic people from Surrey and Borders 
NHS Partnership Foundation Trust (SABP) through their children mental health and learning 
disability services community teams and in-patient assessment and treatment services along 
with a number of independent providers for specialist health placements or health 
treatments. 
 
CAMHS has champions , works closely with National Autistic Society and has representation 
on Surrey Autism Partnership Board 
 

5 An email address/website for each of these agencies or teams where possible.  
 
www.sabp.nhs.uk  
 

6 What the typical process should be for an adult in your area first asking their GP for an 
assessment for autistic spectrum disorder to receiving a diagnosis/support. 
 
A GP would refer to a Treatment Panel hosted by Surrey and Borders Partnership NHS 
Foundation Trust.  
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Please note that the information provided is the property of Surrey PCT and subject to Intellectual Property 
and Database Rights.  Any commercial application or use of this information may be subject to the provisions 
of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005.  This means that if you wish to re-use the 
information provided for any commercial purpose or applications for any reason you must ask us for 
permission to do so.  Should we agree that you can use the information it will be subject to the issue of a 
license which may or may not involve a fee.  If you have any questions about this process please contact the 
Head of Information Governance, c/o foi@surreypct.nhs.uk .  Any breach of these regulations will be taken 
extremely seriously by Surrey PCT. 
 
 


